
The divisive and punitive Trade Union
Act proves that the Tories cannot be
trusted on workers’ rights

This week, the Government will attempt to push some of the most controversial
components of the Trade Union Act through Parliament. The move comes in the
same week that the Government are asking us to trust them to protect workers’
rights through Brexit.

A series of provisions will impose strict rules on picketing and undermine
the right to strike for millions of UK citizens. Yet, alarmingly, these
changes are being introduced as secondary legislation, which will limit the
opportunity for scrutiny and debate in Parliament.

Labour will strongly oppose these measures, as it has the entire Trade Union
Act.

Jack Dromey MP, Shadow Minister for Labour, said:

“In an increasingly insecure world of work, Labour remains fundamentally
opposed to restrictions that will limit the rights of millions of ordinary
working people to strike.

“Unions are always careful in taking industrial action never to put at risk
life and limb, offering essential coverage and initiating industrial action
only as a matter of last resort.

“Theresa May talks of the Tories as the party of the working class. Yet in a
country where trade unions are already heavily regulated, she wants yet
further restrictions to rob workers of their right to take industrial action,
leaving workers all too often badly treated and essentially powerless.”
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